
HEXIMA LIMITED 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

LEVEL 4 L IMS 2,  KINGSBURY DRIVE,  LA TROBE UNIVERSITY VIC 3086 1 

 
12 September 2022 
 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
 
MELBOURNE, AUSTRALIA (12 September 2022): Hexima Limited (ASX:HXL) (Company) advises a change 
of address, effective immediately, to the following: 
 
Corporate One 
84 Hotham Street 
Preston VIC 3072 
 
The phone number remains the same +61 3 9479 1210. 
 
This announcement is authorised for release to ASX by Nicole van der Weerden, Acting CEO & Director 
 
Enquiries: 
Dr Nicole van der Weerden 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
n.vanderweerden@hexima.com.au 
 
To join our email database and receive company announcements please click here 
 


